
Police  concerned  about
welfare of missing man

Police  in  East  Lothian  are
appealing  for  help  tracing  Mark
Green who has been reported missing
in Musselburgh. 
The 52-year-old was reported missing shortly after 4.50pm on
Thursday, 30 May 2024. 

He  has  connections  in  Musselburgh  and  Wallyford.  An
unconfirmed sighting of him was made in the Pinkie area around
5.25pm. 

Mark is described as being white, 5ft 10in tall and of medium
build. He has salt and pepper hair, cut short at the sides and
longer on top. 

It is not known what he was last wearing. 

Officers are concerned for his welfare and would urge anyone
with information, or who believes they have seen Mark is asked
to call 101, quoting reference 2757 of 30 May. 

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2024/05/police-concerned-about-welfare-of-missing-man/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2024/05/police-concerned-about-welfare-of-missing-man/

